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Ald. Mark Laredo, Chairman .." 

:!!Land Use Committee 
(,0)., 

~' '"Newton Board ofAldermen z:­
1000 Commonwealth Avenue s:­
Newton, MA 02459 

Re: 	 143 Lincoln Street 
Petition #366-14 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

We understand that the statutory 90-day period during which the Board of Aldermen must act on 
the above-referenced special permit petition will expire on June 29,2015. The most recent 
efforts to address certain neighbors' concerns has resulted in production of a set ofplans that the 
neither the Land Use Committee nor the Board will have seen. Accordingly we would like to 
request that the matter be referred back to the Land Use Committee for consideration of these 
plans. To accommodate this review, my client has agreed to extend the statutory time for action 
by the Board until Thursday, July 16,2015. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

<Terrence CPo :Morris 

Terrence P. Morris 


Attachments: 

Cc: Land Use Committee 


Ald. John Rice 
Linda Finucane, Clerk of Committee 
Alexandra Ananth, Chief Planner 
Daniel Sexton, Sr. Planner 
Arman Chitchian 
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